
From: Schippa, Jerry
To: Hacker, Marsha
Subject: Mineral Point Road - Yellowstone Drive Assessment District
Date: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 2:02:01 PM

Marsha,

I received this email from a property owner in the Mineral Point-Yellowstone traffic signal assessment
district. Could you please include this in the public comments for this item for the BPW hearing on
9/21/16?

Let me know if you have any questions, If I receive more of these I'll forward them to you.

Thank you,
Jerry

-----Original Message-----
From: Chiewhui Yu [mailto:chiewhui@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 1:31 PM
To: Schippa, Jerry
Subject: Traffic signal assessment

With reference to our conversation this morning, I hereby register our support for the above n decline
to speak

Please kindly note our new mailing address below

Chiewhui Yu
5016 Coolidge Ave
Culver City CA 90230
Owner
Parcel number 070824306140

Sent from my iPad

mailto:/O=CITYOFMADISON/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=AEAEA1417F934FE386EB5CF31CC4491D-TNJLS
mailto:mhacker@cityofmadison.com
mailto:chiewhui@aol.com

